
 

Brand South Africa urges South Africans to be
responsible with their freedom this Freedom Day

To commemorate Freedom Day on 27 April, Brand South Africa has called for all South Africans to be responsible with
their freedom, by preserving and respecting this historic day that saw South Africa achieve its first non-racial democratic,
which took place in 1994.

Brand South Africa will partner with Freedom Park cultural museum to celebrate SA's 23 years of freedom.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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